
 
 
7:00pm - 8:00pm​ ​ PTA General Meeting​ ​ ​ ​ September 1, 2020 
 

●​ Introductions 
○​ Your name, how are you related to the school? 

 
●​ Principal Update​ ​ ​ Ms. Berkas​

 
●​ Financial Update​

We have about $6000 in our bank account​
 

●​ COVID & PTA 
○​ MNPTA - strongly discourages any in-person events (even handing out fliers), and 

recommends on expanding digital outreach 
○​ For any in-person event/gathering, regardless of number of attendees, we would have to 

have a COVID-preparedness plan in place. 
○​ School district - Limiting visitors and volunteers in building 

 
●​ What does a successful 2020/2021 school year look like?​

What are our goals for this upcoming year? 
 

●​ What are volunteering opportunities at the school this year? What about tutoring? What about 
background checks?​
 

●​ Spirit Wear Update 
○​ I have not placed any spirit wear order yet, since I could not make the call on expanded 

cost once the district switched to full distance learning. Cost would grow a lot if we had to 
mail all the shirts.​
 

●​ Welcome postcards to KG-families 
○​ Need volunteers to write them​

 
●​ Considering our Usual events:​

- Scholastic Book fair​ ​ - ​ confirmed to be online only this year (we get 25%)​
- Winter Bingo​
- Spring Carnival​
- Teacher Appreciation Dinners​
- Maybe try again to have a monthly speaker as part of our zoom meetings 

 
●​ Links:​

E-mail us at ContactCentralParkPTA@gmail.com 
​ Visit us at http://CentralParkPTA.com ​
​ Follow us at http://facebook.com/CentralParkPTA ​
​ Become a member at http://centralparkpta.memberhub.store  
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